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DEAR ENVIRONMENT AND TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE MEMBERS, 

 
We are thankful to Delegate Wivell for introducing HB 1215.  I, along with those in my 
Germantown/Gaithersburg historic car club, are in complete support of this bill. It is great foresight 
to see that Historic vehicles driven less than 2,500 miles per year are very similar to the low mile 
cars belonging to the disabled and elderly. Historic cars and trucks are usually driven very gently 
with low miles per year.  
 
Self reporting for 2 cycles followed by a VEIP inspection on the 3rd cycle is fair and could be 
accepted by Historic vehicle owners.  
 
The number of Historic vehicles on the road are low and HB 1215 would address that fact 
perfectly. The Historic car owners across Maryland would be happy to support HB 1215 as would 
car clubs all over the State including several in the Hagerstown, Baltimore, Waldorf and the 
Eastern Shore areas.  
 
Thank you again for your support of HB 1215. Car owners all over Maryland are in full support.  

 
 
Sincerely, 
Andy Stief  

 
 

 


